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City of Vernon playing fields closed due to rain 
 
All ball and soccer playing fields in Vernon are closed for the remainder of Thursday, 
April 20, due to saturation from the heavy rainfall. Soft playing surfaces are easily 
damaged under these conditions, so the City requests that user groups wait until 
conditions improve. 
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